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January 2019

Dear Head Teacher and Music Co-ordinator, 

Thank you for your continued support of Leicester-Shire Schools Music Service and the Leicester-Shire Music Education Hub. 

You may be aware that Ofsted have required us to write a Leicester-Shire School Music Education Plan (SMEP) to improve the quality of the music curriculum and music teaching in schools. We are embarking on a rolling programme of conversations with senior leaders in schools aimed at helping you to raise the quality of music teaching and the music curriculum for all pupils. 

We have completed the first phase of these conversations and they have been well received within the 70 schools that we have visited. There has been visible impact in a vast number of schools that have had the supportive conversation, including higher quality curriculum lessons, staff more skilled at delivering the curriculum and the music co-ordinator working as part of a network, rather than in isolation. Schools that achieved the LSMS Music Quality mark at bronze, silver of gold level were awarded a certificate and letterhead logo to celebrate their success at a special presentation event.
We are keen to hear from schools interested in being in the second phase of these conversations, and also from schools that would like to be involved in supporting other schools to improve the quality of music education. These conversations will be free of charge and led by experienced members of staff who have been trained to evaluate and improve the quality of music education. 

As always, we are committed to supporting your school in the provision of music for every child. Please find attached a list of CPD opportunities and please keep talking to us about what we can to do to support you and to improve our services. 

If you would be interested in being in the second round of conversations, please contact Sharon Jagdev-Powell or Sarah Share – details below. 

Sharon Jagdev- Powell

Deputy Service Manager 

sharon.jagdevPowell@leics.gov.uk
Sarah Share 

Specialist Lead for Education (Music)
sarah.share@leics.gov.uk
[image: image2.jpg]

